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 Tom Engel COMMNT2015/0818/P 10/03/2015  22:22:54 We are the owners of 3 Leverton Place and wish to  object to this application on behalf of ourselves 

and our tenants who currently live in the property.

Leverton Place is a small and narrow road and buildings on both sides are already high.  The proposed 

extension would severely limit the light reaching the houses opposite and the road as a whole.

The fact that the proposed design includes a terraced area does not adequately address this issue.

A similar application was made some years ago and I do not believe the circumstances have changed - 

the proposed building works are out of keeping with the area, would cause severe inconvenience for a 

significant period, and would have a strongly detrimental effect on neighbouring properties.

Thank you for your consideration of these comments
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